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Launch of the NABCOP Annual Report 
postponed by pre-election purdah 
 

We have been informed by the Healthcare Quality 
Improvement Partnership (HQIP) that – due to the pre-
election purdah – we must postpone the planned publication 
of the first NABCOP Annual Report, on the 15 May, at the 
Associa­tion of Breast Surgery (ABS) conference. 
Specifically: 
 
“NHS England has advised HQIP that the pre-election period 
(‘Purdah’) is 22 April 2017 to 19 June 2017 inclusive. During 
the pre-election period, unpublished HQIP-commissioned 
reports, including NCAPOP reports, cannot be released for 
publication.”  
 
We will advise you of the revised publication date as soon as 
it has been agreed. In the meantime, please contact us via 
nabcop@rcpeng.ac.uk if you have any queries about this. 
 

Please visit the NABCOP Website for more information on 

this HQIP-funded project within the National Clinical 
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